
In Memoriam


It is with sadness that I inform you of the passing of club member Dennis Eklof of Groton, MA. 
He is survived by his loving wife, Prebble Eklof. Besides being a member of Bay State MGA 
Club and attending many events over the past few years, he was also a member of Jaguar 
Association of New England and British Cars of New Hampshire. His enthusiasm for life and 
driving British cars was a lifelong passion. He bought his MGA in 1964 and restored it some 
years ago. Recently he was refreshing things in the engine compartment and one of our events 
included a tour of his garage. We will miss him greatly. 





